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Stephen Hoffman

From: Douglas Marvin <dbmafm@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 2:38 PM
To: Irrchelp
Subject: Taxing Energy Producers

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
This is foolish. Do NOT put a cap on energy use. Our state should be all about gas, oil, and coal production and sales. 
 
 
Douglas Marvin 
Bethel Park, PA 
 
 


